
Minutes of the KATV Club Meeting 

July 7, 2025 

The meeting was held at the VFW Hall in Hubbell.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 by Trails Maintenance Supervisor Jim Dube.  Other officers 
present were Vice President Kitty Beleck, Secretary/Treasurer Julie Karvonen, Trustee Mike Panijan  

The minutes of the June 2 meeting were read by Jim Dube, and a motion to approve was made by 
Faye McMahon, seconded by John Lairinen, motion passed by a vote of the membership. Julie read 
the financial report – bank balance $ 33,492.49 with 27 corporate sponsors and 261 voting 
members. Motion to approve was made by Gil Ewan, seconded by Fay McMahon, motion passed 
by a vote of the membership. 

Old Business: 

a) The Club picnic was held on July 28th. It was a great day with about 100 people in attendance. 

b) The annual Omega Ride was held on June 7th, hosted by the Maple leaf with stops at Loading 
Zone, Partanens, Monte Carlo, and Luigis. The ride raised $6210. 

c)  Spring maintenance was completed and sent in for reimbursement.  

New Business:  

a) We have 17 projects in sights for this season. We need to get money coming in to have 
money on hand to pay for work as the jobs are completed. We will contact the DNR to figure out 
how to get money coming in quicker. 

b) High Rock- We will be meeting with OHM to sign the bid proposal and have an onsite meeting 
to introduce the contractor to Brad Carlson and go over the final details.  

c) Aetna Mine-We have been working with Emily from the TNC. Bids requests have gone out for 
bridge engineering. The TNC will choose the engineer.  

Questions / Comments from the floor:  

 

 

Next Meeting:  August 4th 

Adjourn 

 


